In this issue:

☐ 200th Edition!

☐ Health & Well-being Fayre

■ Walk With Us ■ Don't Forget



NW Chilterns Community Board: https://bit.ly/3h1LFSk

@HughendenStreet https://bit.ly/2PNqQfg

HELPLINE: 07392 683500

Issue 200 15th August 2024

Hughenden Newsletter

Find us on Facebook: https://bit.ly/2PNqQfg

The Hughenden Street Association vision

For community life in Hughenden Parish to become better connected, supportive/supported, stronger and friendlier so that all residents are involved in it to the level they desire. This means working to create safer and connected communities encouraging residents to identify the needs of their neighbours to help them engage in the community. The Association has a key role to play in helping develop links to existing facilities whilst also working to support community groups to reach out to as many residents as possible.

So much has been achieved by the Street Association with more still to do together. Take a look: http://bit.ly/2Skst40 PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER

200th Edition of the Hughenden Newsletter

This week marks another milestone for Hughenden Street **Association** with the 200th edition of the e-newsletter.

It started out as a simple way to communicate important Covid-19 matters including health & well-being, scams and other alerts. Over the subsequent years (!) it has evolved to actively promote the mission of the Association – see above. With regular contributions from other community groups and interested organisations, including Thames Valley Police and Buckinghamshire Council the e-newsletter continues to raise awareness on key issues for residents across the Parish.

Thank you for continuing to read the newsletter and do share it widely. If you know of anyone who would like to receive their own copy just ask them to email the editor who will happily add them to the circulation list. E: Hughendensa@gmail.com

Hilda Editor.





Ctrl & Click on the logo to vote for your favourite wildlife photo.



Walk With Us Autumn 2024 Schedule



Don't have transport?

Not a problem. As part of this great initiative, you can still take part. Just call 01494 755565 to arrange a lift.

Don't delay, sign up TODAY!



Don't Forget

If you are registered at **Hughenden** or **John Hampden** Surgeries, you can pop into the Talking Café at 51 High Street, Prestwood for a chat and to find out more about social prescribing.

8th September. Wycombe Celebrates is a feast for all senses, a festival celebrating all the things unique and special about the town. This brand-new festival has something for everyone - food, music, arts, heritage, and crafts.

There are a range of volunteering opportunities including stewarding and signposting, event set-up and performance liaison for anyone aged 18+. Contact Sheena.Carman@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

The Director of Operations at Neighbourhood Watch, Geoff Pegg, will be interviewed live by Chris Phillips on Wycombe Sound, 106.6 FM, on Friday 16th August from §



If you have any questions for him, please call Wycombe Sound on 01494 449900 before or during the course of the programme. Alternatively, email your questions to contact@wycombesound.org.uk







Email: Hughendensa@gmail.com or call: 07808 229476